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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Michelle Gibbs. 

Hi I am Micabcde, I live on the Sunshine Coast. My field of employment is mainly Support Work.  
The babies that are born alive from an abortion, are alive not dead. They are human beings and need to be 
cared for as any child with the full protection of the Human rights of Queensland Law.  
These laws need to be upheld for any life especially for the most vulnerable. The is a fundamental 
responsibility of the Government.  
If these babies born alive do not have the care needed, then it is a form of neglect to abcd. The boundaries 
lines are blurring for any new-born baby to be protected from death by neglect. 
The Government will be sending a strong message to the public if the most vulnerable are not protected by 
pabcding this legislation.  
People's consciences will be seared allowing a devaluing of human life. This is the beginning of a slippery 
slope. If this devaluing of human life is not prevented now by allowing live babies full protection under the 
human rights law, it will find it place in post natal deaths. I urge the Committee to recommend the Parliament 
to pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely, Michelle Gibbs 
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